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Church Family Newsletter 30th October 2020 

 

Dear Church Family, 

You will be glad to hear we are already thinking how we can do Christmas services this 
year.  Though it will be different, there will be no less celebration and joy!  I think our 
villages and community need something positive this Christmas and we are really praying 
how we can encourage each other at Christmas. 

 

This Sunday 

Jeremiah 1:4-19: 
Self-doubt, God's help 

Last week we saw Isaiah, who saw himself as not good enough for God, or good enough 
for God to use him.  He was wrong, as God cleansed him and gave him a purpose. 

This week we have Jeremiah who thinks he is not equipped enough for God's plan for 
him. 

I wonder whether you ever think you aren't capable of doing what God wants you to 
do?  Come and be inspired by God calling Jeremiah to be the man he never thought he 
could be! 

Morning services inside:  Frant 9:30am,  Eridge 11:15am 
Afternoon service outside:  Festival Church 5:00pm 

 

Festival Church:  
It is looking wet (again!) on Sunday, and our marquee needs a little fix from last 
week’s wind, so adults will likely be in the church, so bring a mask.   
 

The children enjoyed a great time round the fire in the dark this week. Cannot wait for a 
dry one to get outside for our lit-up service for the adults! 

Children for Festival Church: book in with Ed:  frantyouth@gmail.com 

(If your Children can't come please let Ed know as we have a waiting list) 

Online:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDtsdqyqX6S8yZZI5S-pK6Q 
  

Remembrance Sunday 8th November 
This year remembrance Sunday our services are as follows: 

Frant 10:50am - in Church 
Eridge 10:50am - Outside in the remembrance Garden 

Frant Memorial Hall - outside 3:00pm 
(A short service of readings and prayers) 

Festival Church - outside 5:00pm 
 

Online:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDtsdqyqX6S8yZZI5S-pK6Q 
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Churchyard Clearing 2020 
 

Join us tomorrow at 10:30am for the start of our Frant Churchyard clearing!  We will be 
there each Saturday through November 

Eridge – Saturday 21st November 10:00am – join us for our big clear of the year! 

Bring some gardening gear, do feel free to bring your own hot drink and snack! 

  

Share for Prayer 
Particular prayer today for Roy Dicker who is now very close to going home to 
heaven.  May the certain hope of the resurrection strengthen his faith to the end, and 
comfort Audrey and his whole family. 

Also David Emler who is now home and continues to recover from an operation last week. 

If you would like to add someone to our share for prayer, please email the office: 

office@frantanderidgechurches.org.uk 
--- 

Every blessing, 
 
-Rev Brendan 

 


